

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

CHRISTOPHER P. COCCI FLEET MANAGER

OFFICE OF FLEET MANAGEMENT LAND TITLE BUILDING 100 SOUTH BROAD STREET 3RD FLOOR PHILADELPHIA, PA 19110 (215) 686-1825 FAX (215) 686-1829

April 29, 2019

The Honorable Darrell Clarke City Council President City Hall, Room 490 Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke,

This letter is in response to questions raised at the April 9, 2019 hearing before the Committee of the Whole on the Fiscal Year 2020 proposed budget for the Office of Fleet Management. At this hearing, the following question was asked:

Councilman Allan Domb: Provide a copy of the Optimal Vehicle Replacement Strategy.

Attached, please find the Office of Fleet Management's Optimal Vehicle Replacement Strategy.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact my office.

Thank you,

Christopher P. Cocci

dristoply loco